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As part of the CEDRI 2020 update EPA has decided to discontinue use of web forms, effective September 

24, 2020. To see a list of reports affected by this, please refer to the table below. 

 

The web forms will be replaced by the already available EPA provided Excel spreadsheet templates to 

simplify reporting and be more consistent with the reporting formats for reports required by other 

regulation subparts. 

 

The decision to discontinue use of the web forms was made because the limited use of the web forms 

did not justify the continued investment in supporting this technology and the software the web forms 

are developed in is no longer supported by the Agency. 

 

You may continue using the CEDRI web forms through September 24, 2020; however, it is strongly 

encouraged to use the appropriate Excel spreadsheet template, as users will be unable to resubmit web 

forms after this date. Please review web forms in your CEDRI ‘My Reports’ dashboard to ensure any 

Reports Under Development or Reports Pending Signature are submitted by September 24, 2020. 

 

Part Subpart Report Name 

60 IIII 60.4214(d)(3) Annual Report 

60 JJJJ 60.4245(e)(3) Annual Report 

63 DDDDD 63.7550(h)(3) Compliance Report 

63 JJJJJJ 63.11225(a)(4)(vi) Notification of Compliance Status 

63 LLL 63.1354(b)(9) Summary Report 

63 ZZZZ 63.6650(h)(3) Annual Report 

 

 


